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Hi James,

I hereby file to appeal to the Court of Revision my assessment for the Needham Municipal
Drain. I am appealing on the grounds that the amount assessed for my land is too high. 

I would like the option to be represented by my son Jochem van Gaalen at the meeting.

Thanks,

Barbara van Gaalen
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